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I'd like to express our opposition to this bill. While it would be great to have some 
additional revenue for the town budget, not at the expense of its residents, I do not 
believe this is the way to go. The benefit from this would not outweigh the negative 
impact to the tourism industry. Furthermore without any direct benefit to Maine's 
Tourism industry this is not the way to go. 


